
Dear MV Commission, 

 
I live In a 200+ year old home directly across the Street from Mr.Tomassian. 
 
I strongly object to the proposal to turn Mr. Tomassian’s home into a sixteen room hotel/parking 
lot. The changes to the existing structure are first inappropriate for the neighborhood – in particular, 
changing the front of the historic home with the addition of dormers - 3 of them!! 
The other major issue is the volume/movement of all those cars, parking, loading, and unloading, Cabs 
picking up and delivering, vendors delivering.  
 
The Hob Nob - Tomassian project is totally out of place in this historic and residential district.  
  
Thank you. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
  

Sandra Weinstein  

2 Green Ave  

Edgartown  
 


